
Hamilton County School Safety 

Advisory Council Meeting 

 
 

The Hamilton County School District in coordination 

with the Hamilton County Development Authority 

held its initial School Safety Advisory Council Meeting 

on Monday, December 10th. Representatives from the 

Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office, emergency 

management personnel, and community leaders 

explored topics such as building strong communication 

networks between the school and community, 

promoting first responder mentorship programs, and 

increasing awareness of potential mental health issues 

among today’s youth.  Through this partnership, our 

goal is to not only build upon a safer and more secure 

learning environment within our school system but to 

also positively impact our future workforce and 

economic growth within Hamilton County. 


